
Les  survivants  du  génocide
arménien : orphelins & réfugiés
FRESNO — Dr. Ari Sekeryan will speak on “The Survivors: Armenian Orphans and
Refugees After the First World War (1918-1923)” at 7:30PM on Thursday, March
5, 2020, in the University Business Center, Alice Peters Auditorium, Room 191 on
the Fresno State campus. The presentation is part of the Spring 2020 Lecture
Series of the Armenian Studies Program and is supported by the Clara Bousian
Bedrosian Fund.

Dr. Sekeryan was appointed the 16th Henry S. Khanzadian Kazan Visiting
Professor in Armenian Studies for the Spring 2020 semester and the March 5
lecture will be his second public presentation of the semester.

Following the First World War and the Armenian Genocide, protecting the lives of
Armenians…
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